
 

 
 

Traffic Advisory: Terzaghi Dam Rockfall Removal 
Truck Traffic on Road 40 June, July 2024 

 
May 21, 2024 
 
Dear Neighbour,  
 
This summer, we’ll be removing rockfall from the spillway chute at Terzaghi Dam along 
Mission Mountain Road (see Figure 2 below). This work is critical to our operations. 
 
Initial construction activities will include trucks hauling gravel to site for the construction 
of a crane pad and access road. 
 

Where: Terzaghi Dam access road along Road 40 (Carpenter Lake Road) to and from 
gavel pits located in both Lillooet and Gold Bridge (see Figure 1 below). 

When: June through to the end of July, 2024. 

Working Hours: 7 days a week, ~7 a.m. to 5 p.m.  

What to Expect: 4 to 6 trucks making ~20 trips per day split between Lillooet and Gold 
Bridge. We do not anticipate any traffic impacts to Mission Mountain Road. 

 
Please continue to observe safe driving practices, and be aware of trucks turning in and 
out of the construction site access road along Road 40 at Terzaghi Dam. 
 
Following this phase, there will be ~2 months of work on site, which includes hauling 
material out of the spillway. Truck traffic is expected to be minimal. 
 
An environmental monitoring plan is in place, including weekly monitoring of wildlife in 
the area. 
 
Efforts were made to find source material closer to the dam to reduce the impact on road 
users; however any nearby sources were not available in the timeframe necessary to 
complete this work. 
 
This project is being done in consultation with the Ministry of Transportation and 
Infrastructure.  
 
For more information, please contact 1-866-647-3334 or projects@bchydro.com.  

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we proceed with this essential work.   

 

 
Whitney Deane 
Stakeholder Engagement Advisor, BC Hydro 

mailto:stakeholderengagement@bchydro.com


 

Figure 1 – Construction Traffic Map 
 

 
 
Figure 2 – Rockfall in the lower spillway chute at Terzaghi Dam (January, 2024). 
 

 


